
 

 

Public Meeting – USDA Application Requirement 

 

 

 On February 23, 2021, Prosser Public Hospital District, Benton County, Washington, 
d/b/a Prosser Memorial Health (“PMH”) will hold a public meeting at 6:00 p.m. Due 
to the COVID-19 meeting restrictions currently in place in the State of Washington, 
the PMH Board of Commissioners would like to welcome full participation at this 
meeting by all citizens within the District via the following conference line number: 
+1 509-408-1193, Access code: 171 816 593#.  The purpose of this meeting is to 
give the residents of the District and the surrounding community the opportunity to 
become acquainted with the proposed USDA financing, and the construction of a 
replacement hospital.  PMH is applying for project financing through the USDA 
Community Facilities Program. Attendees will be able to ask questions and provide 
comments regarding the project and the financing. For more information regarding 
the meeting, please contact Carol Allen at 509-786-6651. 
 

 

 

 


